Dear Sophomores and Parents/Guardians,

This will be our last email for the school year. Finish the year strong!

## **Transcripts**

If you need a copy of your transcript, you can run a report in ASPEN. Please review your transcript for accuracy at the end of the school year. The directions to do so are <u>here</u>.

Review your final transcript over the summer to make sure it is correct.

## SAT Prep through Tutor.com

Students have access to SAT prep through Tutor.com

Along with full-length SAT practice tests, instant score reports, and on demand tutoring, there is also a <u>College Readiness and Management for High Schoolers</u> section on the site. It includes webinars that students and families can watch anytime, covering key topics like college planning and admissions.

For more information, view these one page documents. <u>SAT/ACT Essentials</u> and <u>College Readiness</u>

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Counseling Website and visit frequently - <a href="https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/">https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/</a>

If you are looking to enter **Community Service hours in Aspen** and are unsure how to enter these hours into ASPEN, visit the community service websitehttps://www.nhvweb.net/nhhs/communityservice/logging-hours

For more information on jobs, volunteer opportunities, summer programs, community information nights, and more, please follow this <u>link</u>.

Have a great weekend!